


hearings without having maps visible to the public a map. How do you expect the public to
actually participate in this process? The Legislature clearly plans to ignore public input and
pass maps that discriminate against communities of color.  How do you expect to even draw maps
that reflect the population when you have 5 year out of date Census numbers?

Therefore, if this Texas legislature chooses to press ahead with this shameful redistricting
effort, I am asking that this Committee commit to holding a public hearing after the maps have
been drawn but before they pass through committee.  You must also give the public a minimum of
5 days notice and capability to review the maps before this hearing. I also want the
legislators who draw the maps to explain why they chose to draw them the way they did, and to
not hide any communications they have had regarding drawing the maps.  This is an opportunity
for the Texas Legislature to finally get this process right and avoid millions of taxpayer
dollars and years of lawsuits, so I hope that you will take my comments to heart.  Thank you
for taking the time to read my comments and recognize my voice.
Cathy Boyd




